News letter december 2018

News from Port of Gavle

A good year has passed... and another good one to
come...

Doubling of the capacity of the new container terminal

The year started off with an all-time high of the volumes at the container terminal.
The contract for the expansion of the container terminal was signed and just a few
days ago the construction start took place. The new container terminal in Gavle is
being built to handle 600,000 TEU and the official construction start took place
12th of December. The grand opening will take place in the summer of 2020.
2019 a road show will take place to showcase plans and development, discuss
and answer questions. On our website you will be able to find the latest
information and you can also see the development of the construction on our web
camera. www.gavilehamn.se/en
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Exhibition of Port of Gavle

This year we have put a lot of focus on strengthening Port of Gavle as a brand and
increase the awareness of Gavle as a historical maritime city. We want people
living in the region to understand the importance of Port of Gavle. This information
has mainly been carried out on fairs we visited, meetings, articles written and
content on our social media. Next year we will launch an exhibition focusing on
sustainability, jobs created and how Port of Gavle has an impact on your everyday
life. The exhibition will be shown on different, central locations around Gavle from
next week until the summer of 2019. If you see it take a photo and send it to
natalie.gerami_wallner@gaviehamn.se — you might win a trip with Captain
Ronny Gustafsson on our tug boat!

Seminar together with Chamber of Commerce

The seminar that we hosted together with Chamber of commerce in May was very
successful and next year we are planning for a new joint seminar. Book 28th of
May in your calendars. Issues like the transfer of goods from road to sea will be
discussed, and whether short-sea traffic can be a good alternative. Also
international trade agreements and Brexit is on the agenda.

New land

FPort of Gavle is now taking the first step in developing the logistics park that is
located directly adjacent to the port. 3.7 hectare of land has been acquired and will
initially be used for storage of parts for wind turbines.

During 2018 parts of about 80 wind turbines were stored in Port of Gavle. Next
year this number is expected to double.

"We are proud to be a hub for the wind power industry and that we in that way can
contribute to clean electricity. For every new wind turbine that is being built, new
clean electricity is pumped into the system and replaces electricity from coal and
gas power plants, "says Fredrik Svanbom, CEO of Port of Gavile.

With this, we would like to wish you a Merry Christmas and a Happy New
Year.
Fredrik Svanbom and crew.

Please follow us on:
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